
 
Dear Parents of LZHS Orchestra students, 
 
HOPE welcomes you to the 2024-2025 School Year! HOPE is a voluntary parent group that 
supports the LZHS Orchestra and you are already a part of it simply because you have a son or 
daughter in the orchestra. Here are some opportunities your musician can look forward to that 
are funded by HOPE: 
 

●​ An in-house solo ensemble competition and master class 
●​ Guest clinicians from area music professionals 
●​ Professional recordings for each LZHS orchestra event 
●​ Field trips, Back to School BBQ, Banquet, Senior gifts  

 
None of this could exist without the generous support of the individual and business LZHS 
orchestra patrons. While the school district financially supports our orchestra, patrons of HOPE, 
our LZHS orchestra booster club, allows the orchestra musicians to go above and beyond.  
 
If you would like to donate, here is how you can help: 
 

With each donation of $25 or more your name will appear in the Patron section of the concert 
program and you can receive a LZHS Orchestra car decal if you would like one (pick up at concert) 

 
Suggested Yearly Contribution Levels:  

$25.00—Adagio             $50.00—Vivace            $100.00—Allegro         $250.00—Presto          
$500.00-–Maestro 
$150.00—BUSINESS PATRON          

 
CHECKS SHOULD PLEASE BE MADE OUT TO:    H.O.P.E. (Helping Orchestra Programs Excel) PLEASE MAIL 
CHECKS TO: Lake Zurich High School, Orchestra Department, 300 Church St, Lake Zurich, IL 60047 

 
Or pay online via credit card at https://square.link/u/0xKZ67YC 



                                       ​
​

 
 

Want to get involved? Come to our next meeting Tuesday August 27 at the high 
school orchestra room at 7PM. Please enter through door 15. 
 
 

Our first event, the Back to School BBQ Friday September 6 from 4:00- 5:30 at 
Breezewald Park. Sign up to bring a treat. 
 

Learn about our brand new Hulk-Out Tuxedo Shirt Exchange 
 

Contribute to our new year end slide show: Send pictures of your student at orchestra 
events to  lzhsorchestrabooster@gmail.com with his/her name and the event so that we can 
make our slide show the best it can be.  
 
 
 
Follow our socials for exciting events and information during the year 

 
 
 
 
Thank you for supporting music education, 
The HOPE Board  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090445A4AF28ABFD0-orchestra
mailto:lzhsorchestrabooster@gmail.com

